
Notice to the Public 
 
 

This facility is regulated by DHS Oregon Public Health 
Division under the Oregon Rules for the Control of 

Radiation, Oregon Administrative Rules, Chapter 333, 
Division 119. 

 
The owner and operator of this facility is required to 

maintain the facility and all tanning devices in a clean and 
sanitary manner at all times for use by consumers.  They are 

also required to comply with all other provisions of the 
above cited Rules. 

 
If you wish to report any concerns you have as a consumer 
regarding the operation of this facility in terms of health or 

safety issues, please contact 
 

Radiation Protection Services at 
 

971-673-0490 
 

Or write to 
 

Manager, Radiation Protection Services 
800 NE Oregon Street, Suite 640 

Portland, Oregon 97232 
 
 

(OAR 333-119-0030(6)) 


